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Tom Hall - Commodore 
 

 

PMYC is Off to an Amazing Start! 
 

With January 2012 in our rear view mirror, Pacific Mariners Yacht 

Club is already Rocking & Rolling.  

 

We had our first PMYC Board meeting, and held a fantastic      

Installation Dinner hosted by Staff Commodore Kent Andersson. 

The meeting went a little long (more on that subject below), but 

the Commodoreôs Ball couldnôt have been more perfect! The turn 

out for the dinner was overwhelming, the food was wonderful, and 

everyone seemed to be on the dance floor. Thanks again Kent.  

           Great Job. 

 

Talking about rolling ï we are the proud owners of an official PMYC Dock Cart. You can find it 

hanging on the wall below the metal stairs on the south side of the building. The key to the pad 

lock is behind the bar in the drawer near the computer. Use it anytime, but you must lock it up  

afterwards! 

 

The Safety Ladders for the guest dock have been ordered, and talks about removing the center 

fingers from the slips are in full swing. Vice Commodore Larry Koch is handling those discus-

sions. 

 

Our January Board meeting covered a host of subjects, and we are making head way with our 

goals. An important item came up that I wanted to mention here. 

 

Kids: We cannot have teens in the Club House alone ï for any reason. There are safety and    

insurance issues here. They must be with a parent. 

 

We will be having our first PMYC Membership meeting Friday, February 10th at 7pm - everyone 

is invited to attend. They will be held every other month. 

 

Big Events for February 2012 are the Super Bowl Party (2/5): Valentineôs Party (2/11): and our 

1st Annual Oscar Party (2/26).  

 

Letôs all have some fun! 
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Larry Koch - Vice Commodore  

 

PMYC and its members are off to a successful start of the New 

Year!  The Installation Dinner was a huge success with a large 

turnout of members and numerous friends and family of the    

Commodore and his wife.  Everyone had a lot of fun with great  

music and dancing.  Thanks to Kent and Tom for organizing the 

event and for keeping the program short and sweet, and to the 

point, so to speak.    

 

Some of our members have reason to celebrate significant events in their lives.  Congratulations 

to Karin Hall who was recently named Executive Director of Heal the Bay! They do such wonderful 

work for all of us who use Santa Monica Bay for boating and fishing. We also have a resident    

author in our club. Staff Commodore John Black got his book published about his adventures in 

Toad Suck, Arkansas. He will be hosting a book signing this Saturday night (Feb 4th) at the Club 

with selected readings from the book entitled Tales from Toad Suck. Copies will be available for 

purchase.  Linda Black will be cooking a dinner dish representative of the South.  Helene Smith 

has a new great grandson named Silas.  Cal and Betty Troupe have a new granddaughter named 

Kaylee, she's almost three months old already . She joins her older cousin Dylan, who I'm sure 

you have all seen at the club sporting his PMYC name badge.  

 

Opening Day celebrations have begun at yacht clubs all over Southern California. The bridge    

officers will be attending as many as possible. Planning for the club cruise season has begun and 

I'm sure Alan Rock will welcome any suggestions from the membership. If you have an idea, don't 

hesitate to contact him.  

 

I am looking forward to a positive and successful year ahead. Thank you for all your support and 

contributions to our club. 
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Alan Rock ï Fleet Captain 

As your new Fleet Captain, I would like to welcome all our new    
members and strongly encourage you to join us on our 2012        
cruises.  This year we have several new twists to add to last yearôs 
schedule.  Glen did a great job last year and I hope to build on his  
legacy.  One of the new twists is going to be prizes that include 
cash, free drinks at the club and free Friday night dinners so make 
sure you attend all the cruises as there is a special prize for 100% 
attendance.  

  

Of special note will be the Luau Cruise.  This year we are working with Shoreline Yacht Club of 
Long Beach to share Ballast Point in Cat Harbor .  This will give us an opportunity to meet folks 
that share our same interest in boating and yachting.  Plus we are working on some ideas to have 
the two clubs competing for trophies and prizes.  Possibly a drinking contest that I know we will 
win!  For those without a boat, I am working on a drive cruise to Kings Harbor in mid July.  They 
show movies outdoor on a big screen and have other weekend activities.  

  

Our first cruise will be May 4, 5 and 6th to Two Harbors.  We have the West band shell reserved, 
so mark the dates.  I will be posting a sign up sheet for members that do not have a boat or donôt 
have an invite to join on someoneôs boat.  We will see about getting you that invite as we want all 
members to enjoy what the club does best---cruises!  

  

Until Next Month---Get out on the water! 
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Michael Donovan III -  Port Captain  

Starting the New Year Righté 

 

As your 2012 Port Captain, I am starting to learn what is required 

of me in this new staff officer role here at PMYC.  I think that I 

started out on the right path by scheduling a meeting at the begin-

ning of the New Year with our Dockmaster Horia Ispas, to         

introduce myself and start to develop a good working relationship 

from the very start.  Admittedly he has had some challenges with 

our club in the past but these days things are going much smooth-

er and 10 times better in his opinion.  I want to continue that 

sense of Goodwill between him and our club.   

My first responsibility is to monitor the use of our assigned PMYC parking spaces and make sure 

that they are never being used by non-PMYC vehicles.  This is exactly why it is so important 

that any vehicle that you bring to the club and park in these spaces has a PMYC sticker!  

We donôt want to aimlessly have vehicles towed but we also donôt want to see non-club members 

take advantage of our parking spaces.  Please DONôT be the owner of the car that we are forced 

to remove from the parking lot solely because you didnôt take the time to get a sticker from Rex? 

My second responsibility it to oversee the use of the 4 boat slips in front of our club.  Realizing that 

I am not at the club each and every morning, I continue the tradition of relying on those that are 

part of the Morning Crew, who are there daily.  I want to thank Sparky, Dennis and Chef Mike, for 

keeping me informed of all the current and future visitors to our slips. 

Lastly, I have the complete JOY of creating the OD List!  I have received a lot of input from many 

sources and after many revisions we finalized our list from February to July.  If you canôt make 

your assigned OD date, please find your own replacement.  Your OD date is a wonderful oppor-

tunity to meet other members and make new friends!  

Cheers! 
 
 
Miʫhɥʮʕ ÖȒD3× D˛n˛vˉʘ ȍǬI 
нлмн tƻǊǘ /ŀǇǘŀƛƴ 
tƻǊǘ/ŀǇǘŀƛƴϪta¸/ΦƻǊƎ 
όомлύ пот-фтмс 
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Michael Blumenthal - Jr. Staff Commodore 

 

Ahoy the Club! 

 

Welcome aboard Commodore Tom & Company.  We have a 

great Meeting and Events calendar for the entire year put togeth-

er by Roxann.  It has meetings, parties, cruises, and requests for 

ideas from us Members to make the year really come alive.  Iôm 

sure it will be posted on one of our sites soon.  Mark your        

calendars and come on down and participate! 

There are great cruises lined up this year.  For those of you   

planning on going over on the Fatherôs Day Cruise to Avalon in June, donôt forget to make       

reservations way in advance for the Zip Line Eco-tour.   Several of us did it last year and it was 

fantastic.  They recently started night-time runs also.  Cool. 

 

Our really big event coming up is Opening Day, March 11 at 11 AM.  Please plan on coming 

down to the Club on the weekends before to help us spruce up the place and make it the best 

Club Opening Day as always ï we have a tradition to uphold. 

Letôs enjoy the year! 

Jr. Splash Mike 
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& COMMODORES BALL 
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